
From: Susan Snyder <sue@aeideas.com>
Sent: Wednesday, August 31, 2022 8:31 AM
To: Public Comments <publiccomments@ppines.com>; Ortis, Frank <fortis@ppines.com>; Castillo, Angelo <acastillo@ppines.com>; Good, Tom <tgood@ppines.com>; Schwartz, Jay <jschwartz@ppines.com>; Siple, Iris <isiple@ppines.com>
Subject: 196th Avenue property on the market 
 
Dear Mayor Ortis and Commissioners:  The Borluv-owned property on 196th Avenue is on the market. The city has been interested in this property and the 5 acres behind it, owned by Mr. Perez. This 
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Dear Mayor Ortis and Commissioners: 
The Borluv-owned property on 196th Avenue is on the market. 
The city has been interested in this property and the 5 acres behind it, owned by Mr. Perez.
This is an opportunity.
 I’m asking that you, as our community’s representatives and decision-makers, engage with the property owners to see if you can buy them out for open space or a park.
 You have heard the arguments for keeping this space undeveloped and green.There’s too much traffic and housing in West Pines. Building is already in progress at several nearby locations. There has been no significant traffic remediation on 196th Avenue. Enough is enough. This is an opportunity to do the right thing for protecting the quality of life and preserving the environment in this location.
 Thank you for working to purchase this property – a rare opportunity!
 Most sincerely,
 Susan Snyder,Ph.D.
730 SW 191st Avenue
Pembroke Pines, Florida 33029
(914) 325-2074

